
Do you have 15% or more 
of your practice who are 
older adults (55+) from the 

South Asian, Chinese or 
LGBTQ populations?

Our goal is to match 
patients’ wishes with the 
care they receive towards 
the end of life.

If yes, we want 15 minutes of your time for an interview about 
improving advance care planning for these populations.

Attention Primary 

Care Clinicians,

To participate or for further information please contact 
Helen Kwan at hhkwan@sfu.ca or 7786681821.
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